


Great Lakes Heritage Quilt Guild Mystery Quilt Day
As of January 1, Mystery Quilt Day registration is now open to both guild 

members and their guests! Invite your sewing friends to a fun day of mystery 
quilting, eating excellent food and making new friends.

Mystery Quilt Day is Saturday, February 29, from 9am to 9pm in the Oak-
land University Oakland Center.

Registrations will be taken at guild this week or can be submitted by mail.  
Event information and the registration form are at the link below.

https://www.glhq.org/documents/MQD%202020.pdf
Please bring registration forms and checks to guild, or mail to:
Michele St Denis, 315 William Rd, Rochester, MI 48307
We look forward to seeing all of you there!

submitted by Henya Rachmiel

https://www.glhq.org/documents/MQD%202020.pdf 




CAMEO Guild Meetings Minutes
December 19, 2019

Clawson United Methodist Church

.
Meeting called to order by President Sharon Cratsenburg at 7.00pm. After the Pledge of Allegiance, President Sharon
Cratsenburg welcomed everyone.

The Board serenaded the members with, “Let me sew, Let me sew, Let me sew.”

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
There is a sign-up sheet at registration table for members to indicate the ways they can volunteer to help at the Quilt
Show, not really committing yet, just indicating willingness.
Also a sign-up for Bear Lake Retreat, October 31, 2020.
Susan Larson has not been attending lately, she has knee surgery pending.

Sharon gave the blessing then we all enjoyed a wonderful pot-luck dinner.

The Minutes from the November 21, 2019 meeting were accepted and placed on file.

REPORTS
Sharon Cratsenberg Quilt Show. We have fewer members so we need everyone to volunteer as much as they can in or-

der to put on a successful show.

Jan Recinos, VP Facilitator.  Nancy Kloster is coming January 16, presenting,”Quiltworx Lecture and Trunk Show”
Her workshop has been cancelled due to lack of registrations.  We are set for the Whistle Stop in February.

Jean Schlegelmann, VP Scheduler is looking for ideas for membership meetings that are inexpensive.  Give her your
ideas and suggestions.  Penny Safer is booked for the October meeting.

Jackie Considine Treasurer. submitted the Treasurer’s Report. A separate account has been set up to cover our meeting
and workshop expenses through June 2020.

Laurie Johnson, Membership. There were 38 members present.

Janeen Sharpe, Spring Retreat. People need to register before the end of January.  Only 20 people are signed up at the
moment. A deposit has been made for 40 people.

Theresa Nielson, Challenge Quilt. Celebrate Cameo’s Twenty-fifth anniversary by making something with 25 some-
things.  Suggestions will come at each meeting.  Think 25.

Show and Tell
Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm
Respectfully submitted
Ann Bonnelli


